
been raised that you may wish to consider is that at the time of the introduction of the

Netherlands’ policy, there was very strong support for such a policy among the medical

profession of that country. I am sure you will be considering the question of who would

perform voluntary euthanasia should it be permitted tin Guernsey, and if this was to be the

medical profession, the extent of the willingness of the professionals practising in your

jurisdiction to perform voluntary euthanasia.

Officials from the Department of Health would be interested in attending the suggested

meeting with Guernsey to discuss this issue.

I hope this information is useful.

Yours sincerely

Adetola Akinfolajimi

International Branch.
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